

Town of Bristol, RI

WATER POLLUTION CONTROL DEPARTMENT 2 PLANT AVENUE

BRISTOL, RI 02809-3015 (401) 253-8877 fax: (401) 253-2910 TOWN HALL 10 COURT STREET BRISTOL, RI 02809 (401) 253-7000

Jose' J. Da Silva, Superintendent

July 24, 2024

Town of Bristol Planning Board Master Plan Review

Re:

Mt. Hope High School

199 Chestnut Street, Bristol RI – Assessor's Maps as Plat 117 Lot 3, 4, 5, 6, and 7

To the Bristol Planning Board:

The Bristol Water Pollution Control Department is aware of the above-mentioned project and has reviewed the information provided, Concept Plan dated 07/22/2024. Based on the previous Mt. Hope High School sewer service connection in Chestnut Street, the proposed Chestnut Street sewer service connection has available capacity. Please be informed that this letter has been prepared for your information and does not represent any Bristol Water Pollution Control Department technical review approvals.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Respectfully,

Jose' Da Silva

Superintendent - Bristol WPCD